MOUNT NITTANY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL – NEW FACILITY
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The new 55,000 SF Mount Nittany Elementary School, built on the site of the existing Panorama Village Elementary School, is designed to house 400 K-5 students and allow for future expansion to accommodate 500 students.  The new facility will include 18 classrooms, three kindergarten rooms, an all purpose room, full service kitchen, library, full size and instrumental music rooms, art room, three small group instruction rooms and administrative offices.

The school, which is one story at the entrance, expands to two stories linked by a series of ramps centrally located within the facility.  The multi-story design follows the slope of the existing topography and consequently minimized the amount of sitework required.

The planning process for the new school began with a Community Project Touchstone Dinner that brought together members of the school community, administration and faculty/staff to discuss overall District goals.  Afterwards, a day-long goal-setting workshop was conducted to establish individual facility objectives, including sustainability goals.  Finally, two days were devoted to design charrettes, with one day dedicated to site planning and the other to building planning.  Overall, the planning process involved over 200 people from the community and District – including students.  Throughout the planning process, a continuous feedback loop was established between project team, the District and the school.

Because of the dynamic planning process embraced, the design solution exactly matches the desired results determined during the comprehensive planning process and charrettes.  Additionally, the transparent planning process negated any special challenges and paved the way for smooth project development and a successful project outcome.

The cost of the new facility is on par with like projects developed in the state.  In part through the successful use of ‘cost bundling,’ by which the team opted to make exchanges between building system and material fund allocations, the project stayed well within budget.  The District accepted a 3.2% increase in cost over traditional design and construction to meet their goal of creating a LEED Gold or Platinum facility.

Sustainable features incorporated include the use of a ground source heat pump, gray water system, solar hot water heater system and reflective roof systems. Roof monitors allow for bilateral daylighting within classrooms and greatly reduce the need for artificial lighting.  Rain gardens were created to aid with storm water control.  Also, the project utilizes additional insulation, low flow fixtures, exterior light shades and shelves, as well as reused, renewable and recycled materials.  
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